
NATIONAL COMPETITION
FEB 18  22

Congratulations to our 7th Grade Future City team, who won the
 regional competition in January. They are heading to Washington D.C., 

where they will represent Wisconsin at Nationals! 
We need your support to make this trip possible. Please consider 
joining us at The Brick on Feb 8 or donating to the GoFundMe.

2Every little bit helps!DONATE

https://www.gofundme.com/f/
glen-hills-future-city-team

6343 N GREEN BAY AVE
THE BRICK PUB & GRILL

1A portion of all sales will be donated 
to the Glen Hills 7th grade Future City 
team’s trip to Washington, D.C.

WEDNESDAY, FEB. 8
5 PM  9 PM

EAT AT
THE BRICK

Click here to learn more about this Future City project.

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1WX2i5d174_i5NkL2N1xkpsWQFPDcy4CD?usp=sharing
https://www.gofundme.com/f/glen-hills-future-city-team



